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Dear Committee

I hold deep concerns regarding the greyhound industry and its treatment of greyhounds. Accurate
figures around numbers of dogs bred and killed are needed urgently to more accurately ascertain a
real insight into the situation. Currently the public are not truly aware of the plight of these poor
animals and what they uitimately endure in the name of 'sport'. | do not agree that more funding
should be made available to encouragé this inhumane and wasteful 'sport; in our country.





